
1

Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 2:27 PM
To: pmontoy1@uwyo.edu; dteslik@graymillerpersh.com
Subject: UW NCE application 0000167726 for Gillette, WY, filed 11/9/2021

Concerning the University of Wyoming’s application for a new noncommercial educational FM station at Gillette, WY: 
File Number 0000167726  // Facility ID number 762736 
 
Please amend the application once you get (1) FAA clearance for the proposed 100 meter AGL tower, and (2) an Antenna 
Structure Registration Number (ASRN) from the FCC for this tower.    The ASRN can be obtained through the database 
portal at https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/systems-utilities/antenna-structure-registration , once the FAA has issued its 
determination. 
 
 
 
Dale Bickel     dale.bickel@fcc.gov 
Senior Electronics Engineer 
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC 
 


